Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson Kingsland Gardens Kingsthorpe Northampton NN2 7BH

Telephone: (01604) 714399 Fax: (01604) 714672 E-mail: head@thegoodshepherd.northantsecl.gov.uk



THE GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Catholic Diocese of Northampton "Following Jesus, The Good Shepherd, in all we say and do"

Thursday, 12 November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

A child in your child's class has tested positive for Covid-19. Following advice from the DFE, we are now closing your child's bubble.

You will now need to collect your child from school as soon as possible.

Your child will now need to isolate for 14 days, the start date will be 12th November 2020 and they can return to school on 26th November 2020.

If your child is not symptomatic the rest of the family do not have to isolate.

During this time, please ensure that your child logs on to IXL for maths and English. Your child will come home with their log in details today. They can also use TTRockstars and Purple Mash for their home learning. Please visit our school website here -

 $\underline{\text{https://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Home+Learning+\%2D+Covid\%2D1} \\ \underline{9\&pid=70}$

Teachers PowerPoints will be uploaded to the school website over the next 48 hours.

More details to follow.

Many thanks for your understanding and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Dodds Head Teacher

